MAL MICHAEL MARKET MARK

Choir Committee Meeting

Minutes

Monday 5th September 2022

Present - John Mallinson (chairman), Steve Flynn (secretary) Fred Sims, Chris Dempster, Steve Davies, Derek Holman, Paul Morgan

1. Formalities –

Apologies for Absence

John Clay, Stephen Broadbent,

Approval of Previous Minutes (July)

Approved – Fred Sims Seconded – Chris Dempster

Matters arising from previous minutes

None

2. Correspondence and Matters arising

a) Winter Fayre, New Mill

The Choir have been asked to sing at New Mill Church for the Winter Fayre.

12:30 – 13:00, 26th November 2022.

The invite will be accepted.

- b) The Choir have been asked by Adam Brown to sing at his daughter, Alexandra's, wedding at St John's, Upper Denby, 26th August 2023. We have happily agreed to put the date in the Choirs diary!
- c) Vocal Expressions have suggested a joint concert in 2023. More details to follow but we will suggest a Sunday afternoon concert at the Picturedrome, possibly in June. This proved a very successful format a few years ago.

3. Concerts

- a) The Low Moor Christmas Concert is confirmed
- b) September 17th, St James, Rawthorpe
 Concert supporting Forget Me Not Children's Hospice.

 <u>Tickets are on sale via our Web</u>. £10.00, £5.00 concessions
 Forget Me Not volunteers will be available on the night.
 Choir Soloists have volunteered to sing and we hope Patrick will perform again.

Chairman

Secretary



Choir Committee Meeting Minutes (cont)

Page 2

9. Date and time of next meeting Monday 10 th October 2022 New Mill Club, 7:00pm	Chairman Meeting Closed 8:09 pm
8. AOB a) The Scarboro Workshop weekend will cost members £120. Includes accommodation, meals and coach travel. A bargain!	
7. Social Events Chris Dempster will investigate a possible brewery trip. More details later.	Chris Dempster.
6. Website and Choir Communications Steve F and John Middleton will attend a Teams meeting with Microsoft on September 13 th to discuss how we deploy and manage Microsoft software donations.	John Middleton/SI
5. Membership Our current membership list will be reviewed and corrected where necessary.	Stephen Broadber
 4. Finance a) The Choir is currently operating a balance of around £21k. b) August, financially, is traditionally a quiet month 	Steve Davies
c) Town Hall, October 8 th - Sir Willard White Tickets are available. Arrangements for our Town Hall concert are ongoing and on track. As always, we need to push ticket sales.	